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ASSISTANCE FOR CITIZENS AFFECTED BY THE RECENT FLOODS 

MARBLE FALLS, Texas (October 24, 2018) – Burnet County and the City of Marble Falls will be 
coordinating assistance for our citizens who have been affected by the recent floods.    

We will be hosting two Multi-Agency Resource Centers (MARC), which is the most efficient way to deliver 
services to individuals and families affected by this disaster. The MARC brings multiple service providers 
together in a single location, providing on-site assistance such as clean-up kits, supplies, financial 
assistance and the opportunity to register your needs for recovery. 

Citizens will need to bring proof of residence such as driver’s license, utility bill or some other verifiable 
document of proof. 

The location and dates for the MARC’s is as follows: 

Wednesday, October 31, 2017 10AM - 7PM| 
First Baptist Church Granite Shoals 
505 S. Phillip Ranch Road, Granite Shoals, Texas 78654 

Thursday, November 1, 2018 10AM - 7 PM 
Boys and Girls Club of Marble Falls 
1701 Broadway, Marble Falls, Texas 78654 

Organizations interested in participating should contact Michelle at 512-755-5155.  

 

Questions, Kevin Naumann 830-613-5919 
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